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Limitorque Corporation
Attn: Mr. T. Mignogna
Vice President and General Manager
5114 Woodall Road
Lynchburg, Virginia 24502

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of May 21, 1979, in response to our letter
dated April 26, 1979. As a result of our review, we find that addi-
tional information, as discussed with your Mr. Ken Groome during a
telephone call on May 30, 1979, is needed. Specifically, please
describe the steps you will take, or have taken, to prevent recurrence
of the two deviations (Items A and B) listed in the Notice of Deviation
to our April' 267 letter and the dates your preventative measures were
or will be completed.

Please rrovi6 this additional information within twenty (20) days in
order tnat we may complete our review in a timely manner. -

Sincerely, '

[v h ,

Uldis apovs, ChiefI
Vendor Inspection Branch /
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